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For Contracts 207A and 253, UE&C Engineering has performed a random sample
analysis of skewed connections wusing the methodology used for Contracts
211/257. This sample analysis established the welded skewed connections have
acceptable weld capacity. Therefore very few, if any, welds are expected to
require rewerk. For both contracts, QFPCP's have been issued to require
identification of all skewed joint configurations that do not conform to the
guidelines issued on design, detailing and inspection of skewed juints.
Contract 207A has re-inspected the skewed connections but all the results have
not yet been submitted to UE&C for review due to the construction slowdown.
Contract 253 1is preparing a listing of skewed connections along with a
description of originai weld size measurement technique which will be used by
UEAC to review the connections for design adequacy. With either the conditions
of re-inspection or a listing of skewed connections, UE&C will identify if any
additional rework is required.

For Contract 207, a review of the shop welds revealed that fillet welded skewed
joints were not utilized in the shop fabrication process. Bent plates or
partial penetration groove welds were used instead of welded skewed connect-
ions.

For Contracts 217 and 262, no safety related skewed joints have been installed.
The contractors have received and are implementing PCP's which clarify the
requirements for welding skewed connections.

As a point of clarification, Contracts 204, 213, 243, 246 and 254 were reviewed
by UE&C Engineering to ascertain whether or not these contractors are or would
have been required to make fillet welded skewed joints. It was determined by
Engineering that none of these contracts require(d) the use of skewed welds.



